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Sunday, May 14, 10:45 am  
 End of School Year Celebration 

Tuesday, May 23, 6:00 pm 
 Sabot Mariners Picnic 

Wednesday, May 24, 6:30 pm  
 Choir Picnic 

Sunday, May 21, 11:30 am  
 Clipper Mariners BBQ at Manor  

Wednesday, May 17, 7:00 pm 
 Sunrise Choirs Spring Concert 

at Sunrise!! 



The joy and newness of the 

Easter season unfolds for us 

as the trees leaf out and the 

peonies come to bud.  We find 

the shells of Robinõs eggs in 

the lawn, we look for our be-

loved Orioles to come, and we 

ponder the turkey vultures 

every evening as they circle 

down to their roosts.  Spring 

unfolds and brings a new 

freshness.  Likewise Easter 

brings us new hope, new joy, 

and new possibilities for living 

the resurrection life.  Poet 

Wendell Berry penned the 

line, òPractice Resurrection.ó   

 

How do we practice resurrec-

tion?  For Berry practicing 

resurrection involves loving 

the world, people, animals 

and caring for them.  Berry 

recommends that every day 

we òdo something that wonõt 

computeó in the scheme of 

living to make money ð but 

that will compute in the 

scheme of loving and caring 

for the world.   

At Sunrise we are practicing 

resurrection through end of 

the school year celebrations.  

We are rightly proud of our 

programs for children and 

youth.  Our fine teachers and 

mentors work hard to craft 

curriculum which meets the 

developmental and spiritual 

needs of our children and 

youth.  We thanked them in 

worship on May 7.  Weõll also 

celebrate the end of the year 

with our annual Godõs Kids 

indoor games and hot dogs 

celebration on May 10 and 

the bouncy house on May 14. 

 

But the end of the school year 

is not the end of programming 

for children and youth at Sun-

rise.  With First Presbyterian 

Church we are hosting Heart-

land Traveling Day Camp for 

fourth year.  Day Camp is filled 

with fun and games ð Bible study 

and reflection.  It is an awesome 

time for campers and volunteers.  

Please sign your campers up as 

soon as possible.  Camp works 

well with CASTLE which begins its 

season May 30. 

 

Our music staff is busy making 

preparations for their annual 

spring concert on May 17.  What 

a great way to practice resurrec-

tion by singing of the delights of 

our Lord and our world.  

 

Many of us will travel to high 

school and college graduations 

this month.  Others will gather for 

family reunions.  Weõll find time at 

Sunrise to share our delight with 

the accomplishments of children 

and grandchildren.   

 

Itõs Easter.  Itõs time to practice 

resurrection.  Join us!  It will be an 

exciting summer. 

 

Much Love, 

 

Martha 
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Marthaõs Musings 

òFor Berry 

practicing 

resurrection 

involves loving 

the world. . . .ó 
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Christian Education 

Unfortunately, the weather didnõt cooperate this year.  With the threat of 

storms, we determined safety first was best, and didnõt go fishing. 

 

We did, however, enjoy hot dogs and fun  and games inside the church 

Wednesday evening, May 10th!  It was still great fun, and a great way to 

wind down and end the school year! 

Godõs Kids Fishing Trip 

Youth at Food Bank 
During spring break this year, our 

youth volunteered at the Salina Food 

Bank!  These are pictures from that 

day.  Thanks to all the kids who gave 

up some of their personal time 

to help others in need! 

 

Bouncy House Celebration 
We will have the annual end of Sunday School Celebra-

tion Sunday, May 14 after worship.  There will be treats 

and a bouncy house for the kiddos! 
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Elena Ewing is the daugh-

ter of Steve and Tanya 

Ewing.  Sheõs graduating 

from Salina Central and 

will be attending Wichita 

State University in the fall. 

Our High School Graduate 

 Elena Ewing 

Kyleeõs graduation invitation is pictured (left).  

Jessica Merrill (below) also graduated from 

college this year, congratulations to both of 

you!   

Our College Graduates 

Kylee Ayres 
Jessica Merrill 


